



Committed to Safeguarding

Nursery to Year 6 Newstead Road, Lee, London SE12 OSJ

Tel: 0208 857 8792

Headteacher: Miss Margaret Hanrahan

Deputy: Ms Sheelagh Campbell Acting Deputy: Ms Fiona Cullen

Email: admin@swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

Web site: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

Newsletter No 10

13th November 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you have had a good week and I would like to thank you for your support in making pick up at the end of the day much safer. Please remember your face covering as we are having to buy all those I am handing out at the gate.

Please see the attached document/link to view some of the lovely work on display around our school at the moment as we are not able to invite you in person.

Parent/carer and Teacher meetings

This term teachers will be offering a 10-minute telephone catch-up to all parents/carers of pupils in their class. They will discuss the progress your child has made this term, how they have settled and their key targets for development. These calls will take place between 9th and 27th November and your child's teacher will be contacting you to arrange a mutually convenient time. Please ensure that you log into Google Classroom so you are fully aware of what is happening in your child's class. Hopefully we will be able to return to face to face meetings next term.

Be Bright Be Seen Week

Our children definitely stood out this very dull November day! Thank you so much for supporting them in this. Please encourage them to wear something bright on their outer clothing during the darker winter months to help them to be more visible.

Road Safety Week

Next week, we will have further activities around keeping safe when crossing roads. On **Monday 16th**November, Dr Bike will be dropping by to check and fix any bikes brought in that day, to ensure that they are fully road ready. If you need a repair done or parts replaced, please bring in the parts you want fixing and send us an email to let us know.

School meal menu for week beginning 16th November (Week 3)

Please see the attached.





















Brass and Violin instrument lessons

We have the following spaces regarding the above:

Brass – 1 place for year 4 and 1 place for year 6

Violin – 3 places for year 5

Please email Sally if you are interested in your child starting lessons: sally@swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

Applying to start primary school 2020 -21

Applications for Reception Class places for September 2021 can now be made on line. See attached PDF flyer. Please also follow this link: https://lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/education/schools/school-admission/applying-to-start-primary-school

We are not able to invite parents to look around the school before making an application but we have created a virtual tour which you may like to look at: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=F09m_U-vyD4&feature=youtu.be

Wednesday Word

Please see the link to this wonderful resource to share with your child, to support them in understanding the Mass Readings for the coming weekend. https://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk/thewednesdaywordwebsite/

Have a really lovely relaxing weekend.

Margaret Hanrahan